
 

BEAUMARIS PRIMARY SCHOOL 
You Tell Us - PARENT - TEACHER INTERVIEWS 

Years Prep - 6 
Monday 19th February and Wednesday 21st February 2024 

  

 
Dear Parent/s and Guardians, 
  
Parents will have the opportunity to meet with their child’s teacher on Monday 19th of February between 3:45pm 
and 7:30pm or Wednesday the 21st of February between 3:45pm and 5:30pm. Meetings will be held within students 
classrooms.  
 
This year we will be using Compass to book your Parent Teacher Interview.  You need to use the same log in details 
as you have used in previous years, if you have any access issues please contact the office. The Compass booking 
system will open on Friday the 9th of February at 9:00am and close on Friday the 16th of February at 4:00pm. If you 
have never used Compass, please contact the office.  If you have a number of interviews to schedule, please do not 
schedule these directly after each other. 
 
Interviews at this time of the year are designed to give parents an opportunity to inform teachers of any relevant 
background information which may be of assistance in developing class programs throughout the year. 
Points that may be discussed are: 

• Child’s strengths  

• Areas of concern  

• How you assist your child’s learning 

• Child’s admirable qualities  

• Special learning needs   

• Homework expectations 
 
Please do not expect your child’s teacher to provide detailed information on student progress at this stage of the 
year. Teachers are currently gathering information on the students in their class to assist them with program 
development. Information comes to them via previous records, their own initial assessments and observations and 
discussions with parents and previous teachers. 
 
  
We look forward to seeing you on Monday the 19th of February between 3:45pm and 7:30pm or Wednesday the 
21st of February between 3:45pm and 5:30pm.   
  
There are instructions on how to book an interview attached to this letter. 
 
If you have any concerns or issues please contact the office for assistance. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Beaumaris Primary School 

 

  

 

  

 

  

 


